
 

                                          

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are pleased to be supporting BBC Children in Need this year. The Appeal Show is on television 

on Friday 18th November, and we will be running a Pudsey-themed Bake Sale.  

 

BBC Children in Need currently support 1000s of projects across the UK, helping children facing a 

range of disadvantages, for example: poverty and deprivation, disabled young people, or children 

who have been the victims of abuse or neglect. More information about the charity and how 

donations are used in our local area can be found at https://www.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/changing-

lives/changing-lives-near-you/  

 

We invite the children and staff at Holgate Primary to bring a Children in Need-themed bake 

into school on the morning of Friday 18th of November. This year, the theme is ‘SPOTacular’. 

We also encourage all children (and staff!) to come to school wearing bright colours – the 

brighter the better!   

 

The bakes will be judged by Mrs Sheridan and the winning design will receive an Amazon 

gift voucher. The remaining bakes will be sold at the end of the day in the small hall. 

 
ALL PROCEEDS RAISED WILL GO TO CHILDREN IN NEED.   
 
I hope you will support us in fundraising for this great charity.  
 
Mrs Bacon 
EYFS Lead and Senior Leader 
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